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Castle Films Scott MacGillivray 2004 Do you remember the
first movie you ever owned? It was probably a product of
Castle Films. Before home video, Castle Films made every
living room a screening room. For four decades the 16mm
and 8mm film products of Castle Films were sold in every
department store and hobby shop. Castle had big-screen
movies for everybody: comedies with Abbott & Costello,
The Marx Brothers, and W. C. Fields monster movies with
Frankenstein, Dracula, and the Wolfman cartoons with
Woody Woodpecker, Chilly Willy, and Mighty Mouse
westerns with Clint Eastwood, John Wayne, and James
Stewart travelogues of the world's picturesque places
newsreels of major headline stories musicals with top
singers and bandleaders. Collectors have always wanted a
reference book detailing the total output of Castle
Films. Here it is. Castle Films: A Hobbyist's Guide is a
complete filmography of every title printed between 1937
and 1977. For handy reference, there are separate
indexes by title, subject, and serial number, a listing
of Castle's color film releases, and a special section
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"decoding" Castle's various pseudonym titles and
disclosing the "true identities" of many films. Castle
Films: A Hobbyist's Guide is a fascinating, nostalgic
look at one of the pioneers of home entertainment.
World Guide to Television & Film 1995
Men, Masculinities and Intimate Partner Violence Lucas
Gottzén 2020-11-05 Men, Masculinities and Intimate
Partner Violence examines how gender and other social
identities and inequalities shape experiences of, and
responses to, violence in intimate relationships. It
provides new insights into men as both perpetrators and
victims of violence, as well as on how to involve men
and boys in anti-violence work. The chapters explore
partner violence from the perspectives of researchers,
therapists, activists, organisations, media as well as
men of different background and sexual orientation.
Highlighting the distinct and ambivalent ways we relate
to violence and masculinity, this timely volume provides
nuanced approaches to men, masculinity and intimate
partner violence in various societies in the global
North and South. This book foregrounds scholarship on
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men and masculinities in the context of intimate partner
violence. By doing so, it revitalises feminist
theorising and research on partner abuse, and brings
together the fields of masculinity studies and studies
of intimate partner violence. The book will be a vital
resource for students and scholars in criminology,
gender studies, psychology, social work and sociology,
as well as those working with men and boys.
Translation Title List and Cross Reference Guide U.S.
Atomic Energy Commission 1965
Guide to Foreign Government Loan Film, 16mm Daniel
Sprecher 1969
The GorehoundÕs Guide to Splatter Films of the 1980s
Scott Aaron Stine 2003-07-08 Reviews of The Gorehound’s
Guide to Splatter Films of the 1960s and 1970s:
“recommended”—Booklist; “exhaustive...useful”—ARBA; “a
solid reference work”—Video Watchdog; “bursting with
information, opinion and trivia...impeccably
researched”—Film Review; “interesting and
informative”—Rue Morgue; “detailed
credits...entertaining”—Classic Images. Author Scott
Aaron Stine is back again, this time with an exhaustive
study of splatter films of the 1980s. Following a brief
overview of the genre, the main part of the book is a
filmography. Each entry includes extensive technical
information; cast and production credits; release date;
running time; alternate and foreign release titles;
comments on the availability of the film on
videocassette and DVD; a plot synopsis; commentary from
the author; and reviews. Extensive cross-referencing is
also included. Heavily illustrated.
Financial Planning and Analysis with SAP Malcolm
Faulkner 2014-05-01 Enables you learn to carefully map
your business' financial path. From planning through
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integration, this title helps you understand the
business steps and requirements needed to work with
SAP's solutions for enterprise performance management.
The Woodworker's Reference Guide and Sourcebook John
Louis Feirer 1983 Describes different woods and their
uses, defines terms related to materials, equipment,
furniture design and carpentry techniques, and
recommends sources of information and materials
United States Educational, Scientific, and Cultural
Motion Pictures and Filmstrips: Education Section 1958,
Selected and Available for Use Abroad United States
Information Agency 1959
Chris Gore's Ultimate Film Festival Survival Guide, 4th
edition Chris Gore 2010-05-26 The guerrilla guide to
marketing and selling an indie film. Some people are
just there for the loot bags. But most of the people at
a film festival are trying to market and sell an
independent film. Don’t be just one of the horde. Use
Chris Gore’s Ultimate Film Festival Survival Guide to
help your indie film stand out! Entertainment Weekly
loves Gore’s book, calling it a “treatise on schmoozing,
bullying, and otherwise weaseling one’s way into the
cinematic madness known as film festivals.” The newly
revised and updated fourth edition includes full
listings for more than 1,000 film festivals, with
complete tips and contact information, plus in-depth
analysis of the Big Ten festivals. With detailed, fresh
how-tos for marketing, distributing, and selling a film
and using websites to build buzz, plus interviews with
top festival filmmakers, step-by-steps on what to do
after your film gets accepted, and explanations of how
to distribute a film, Chris Gore’s guide tells
filmmakers exactly how to become a player in the indie
world. Chris Gore’s Ultimate Film Festival Survival
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Guide includes access to Chris Gore’s online database
with complete listings for more than 1,000
festivals—find the best for indie, documentary, short,
student, digital, and animation!
Film Utilization Guide for University of Michigan Films
University of Michigan. University Extension Division.
Bureau of Visual Education 1942
Film Noir Guide Michael F. Keaney 2015-05-20 More than
700 films from the classic period of film noir (1940 to
1959) are presented in this exhaustive reference
book—such films as The Accused, Among the Living, The
Asphalt Jungle, Baby Face Nelson, Bait, The Beat
Generation, Crossfire, Dark Passage, I Walk Alone, The
Las Vegas Story, The Naked City, Strangers on a Train,
White Heat, and The Window. For each film, the following
information is provided: the title, release date, main
performers, screenwriter(s), director(s), type of noir,
thematic content, a rating based on the five-star
system, and a plot synopsis that does not reveal the
ending.
Integrating IBM Security and SAP Solutions Axel Buecker
2012-03-19 Many large and medium-sized organizations
have made strategic investments in the SAP NetWeaver
technology platform as their primary application
platform. In fact, SAP software is used to manage many
core business processes and data. As a result, it is
critical for all organizations to manage the life cycle
of user access to the SAP applications while adhering to
security and risk compliance requirements. In this IBM®
Redbooks® publication, we discuss the integration points
into SAP solutions that are supported by the IBM
Security access and identity management product
capabilities. IBM Security software offers a range of
identity management (IdM) adapters and access management
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components for SAP solutions that are available with IBM
Tivoli® Identity Manager, IBM Tivoli Directory
Integrator, IBM Tivoli Directory Server, IBM Access
Manager for e-business, IBM Tivoli Access Manager for
Enterprise Single Sign-On, and IBM Tivoli Federated
Identity Manager. This book is a valuable resource for
security officers, consultants, administrators, and
architects who want to understand and implement an
identity management solution for an SAP environment.
United States Educational, Scientific, and Cultural
Motion Pictures and Filmstrips, Selected and Available
for Use Abroad; Education Section United States.
Interdepartmental Committee on Visual and Auditory
Materials for Distribution Abroad. Subcommittee on
Catalog 1959
Films and Filmstrips on Forestry Nelson T. Samson 1969
The Hong Kong Filmography, 1977Ð1997 John Charles
2009-04-16 Thanks to the successes of directors and
actors like John Woo, Jackie Chan, and Chow Yun-Fat, the
cinema of Hong Kong is wildly popular worldwide, and
there is much more to this diverse film culture than
most Western audiences realize. Beyond martial arts and
comedy, Hong Kong films are a celebration of the grand
diversity and pageantry of moviemaking—covering action,
comedy, horror, eroticism, mythology, historical drama,
modern romances, and experimental films. Information on
1,100 films produced in British Hong Kong from 1977 to
1997 is included here.
Scientific and Technical Aerospace Reports 1986
Global Portal Systems with SAP Valentin Nicolescu
2008-07-01 A portal is rarely a standalone solution, so
what happens if you have to manage multiple portal
solutions in global, distributed SAP system landscapes?
There are many questions that arise, including: Which
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location is best suited to store the data? Where and how
should users be managed? How can you ensure access
control to different portal contents? How can the
system's multi-lingual capability be guaranteed? All of
these important questions as well as many others are
diligently answered in this comprehensive and highlydetails technical guide, which systematically introduces
you to central topics concerning the structure and
operation of a global SAP portal solution. With handson, technical descriptions and a common sense, casestudy focused approach, the authors ensure that no stone
is left unturned.
The GorehoundÕs Guide to Splatter Films of the 1960s and
1970s Scott Aaron Stine 2011-09-09 For the uninitiated
the author has obligingly supplied a definition for the
slasher/splatter film: “Any motion picture which
contains scenes of extreme violence in graphic and
grisly detail....” For those film viewers who think this
is a good thing and are more likely to select The Texas
Chainsaw Massacre than The Remains of the Day, or for
those who are not quite sure but are nevertheless drawn
to the phantasmagoric, or for those horrified by
gratuitous violence and blood for blood’s sake but are
researching this filmic phenomenon, this reference book
provides all the gory details. From At Midnight I'll
Take Your Soul Away to Zombie 2: The Dead Are Among Us,
this book is an exhaustive study of the splatter films
of the 1960s and 1970s. After a history of the
development of the genre, the main meat of the book is a
filmography. Each entry includes extensive credits,
alternate names and foreign release titles; availability
of the film on videocassette; availability of
soundtracks and film novelization; and reviews.
Extensive cross-referencing is also included.
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Subject Cross Reference Guide National Library Service
Company 1976
United States Educational, Scientific, and Cultural
Motion Pictures and Filmstrips, Selected and Available
for Use Abroad: Education Section, 1958, Education and
Productivity United States Information Agency 1959
World War II Goes to the Movies & Television Guide
Volume II L-Z Terry Rowan
Farm Film Guide 1950
A Guide Book Describing Pamphlets, Posters, Films on
Health and Disease Maryland. State Department of Health
1964
Patent journal, including trade marks, designs, and
copyright in cinematograph films 1998
Reference Guide to Fantastic Films 1972 A collection of
fantasy, science fiction, and horror films in various
languages listed in title order referencing the crew for
each production. For the purpose of this work, fantastic
films are defined as those motion pictures depicting or
strongly implying significant exceptions to man's
conception of natural reality.
Having a Wonderful Christmas Time Film Guide Terry Rowan
Ingmar Bergman Birgitta Steene 2005 Exhaustive
compendium by one of the world's foremost experts on the
Swedish master covers Bergman's life, his cultural
background, his entire artistic career and extensive
annotated bibliographies of interviews and critical
writings on Bergman.
Electronic Materials Handbook 1989-11-01 Volume 1:
Packaging is an authoritative reference source of
practical information for the design or process engineer
who must make informed day-to-day decisions about the
materials and processes of microelectronic packaging.
Its 117 articles offer the collective knowledge, wisdom,
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and judgement of 407 microelectronics packaging expertsauthors, co-authors, and reviewers-representing 192
companies, universities, laboratories, and other
organizations. This is the inaugural volume of ASMAs
all-new ElectronicMaterials Handbook series, designed to
be the Metals Handbook of electronics technology. In
over 65 years of publishing the Metals Handbook, ASM has
developed a unique editorial method of compiling large
technical reference books. ASMAs access to leading
materials technology experts enables to organize these
books on an industry consensus basis. Behind every
article. Is an author who is a top expert in its
specific subject area. This multi-author approach
ensures the best, most timely information throughout.
Individually selected panels of 5 and 6 peers review
each article for technical accuracy, generic point of
view, and completeness.Volumes in the Electronic
Materials Handbook series are multidisciplinary, to
reflect industry practice applied in integrating
multiple technology disciplines necessary to any program
in advanced electronics. Volume 1: Packaging focusing on
the middle level of the electronics technology size
spectrum, offers the greatest practical value to the
largest and broadest group of users. Future volumes in
the series will address topics on larger (integrated
electronic assemblies) and smaller (semiconductor
materials and devices) size levels.
Understanding SAP BusinessObjects Enterprise Performance
Management William D. Newman 2010-06 This book teaches
you how SAP BusinessObjects Enterprise Performance
Management (EPM) solutions can improve your business.
Covering the core components Strategy Management,
Financial Information Management, Spend Analytics, XBRL,
and more you will benefit from information on the
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various products in the SAP BusinessObjects EPM
application, and develop an understanding of the best
practices for implementation, integration, and use. With
a scenario-based approach and plenty of practical
examples, this book enables you to understand the tools
and techniques that are used during enterprise
performance management. Designing the Architecture Learn
about the core components of the SAP BusinessObjects
Enterprise Performance Management applications,
including SAP BusinessObjects Planning and
Consolidation, Financial Information Management,
Strategy Management, and Risk Management. Return on
Investment (ROI) Use the information contained in this
book to increase the return on investment of your
existing systems.Visibility Across the Enterprise
Discover how the various components of SAP
BusinessObjects EPM can be integrated with other ERP and
source data applications to provide visibility and
transparency across the organization. Innovation
Understand what SAP EPM technologies are available to
support true innovation in your business. Scenario-Based
Approach Get real-world insight on the strategies, best
practices, and recommended approaches for implementation
of the core components.
Translation Title List and Cross Reference Guide U.S.
Atomic Energy Commission 1963
Multicultural Films Janice R. Welsch 2005 Over 150
entries identify feature films, documentaries, and other
film types that explore the experiences of racial and
ethnic minorities in the United States, past and
present.
Audiovisual Guide to the Catalog of the Food and
Nutrition Information and Educational Materials Center
1975
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Focus On: 100 Most Popular American Science Fiction
Films Wikipedia contributors
State Films on Agriculture 1962
Audiovisual Guide to the Catalog of the Food and
Nutrition Information and Educational Materials Center
Food and Nutrition Information and Educational Materials
Center (U.S.) 1975
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Film Study Guides, Nine Classic Films Robert L.
Carringer 1975
Focus On: 100 Most Popular Nonlinear Narrative Films
Wikipedia contributors
Lesson guide for captioned films, XX 1984
Computers, Control & Information Theory 1978
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